
Without the art factory grant, the play i'm writing would be a fleeting thought. It's afforded me the time and
space to write, invaluable dramaturgy advice and an upcoming workshop to collaborate with others in
developing this play. I feel it's a really important resource for artists in Dublin and I hope it continues.


